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Hi Ingrid,

The height of Sydney Airport’s Protected Airspace (OLS) over the site is 78m AHD.

The height of the proposed development is 108m AHD.

The proposed development would therefore be approx. 30m through the OLS and considered to be a 
controlled activity.

Under the Airports (Protection of Airspace) Regulations 1996 proposed controlled activities must be 
referred to the Federal Department of Infrastructure, Regional Development & Cities for a determination.

Regards

Peter Bleasdale
Manager, Airfield Spatial & Technical Planning

+61 2 9667 9246
M  +61 0408 479 192
E   peter.bleasdale@syd.com.au
—
sydneyairport.com.au

Disclaimer: This email is confidential and may also contain legally privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient,
please contact the sender on +61 (2) 9667-9111 and do not use, disclose, copy, or distribute it to anyone. Confidentiality and legal
privileges are not waived by reason of mistaken delivery to you.
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